HOMEMAKER HILLS UPDATE

Neighborhood Enhancement Team

Homemaker Hills Partnership Wrap-up:

- 276 Single-family residences
- Community virtual meeting on 4/04/2023
- Comunity cleanup / block party event on 4/22/2023
- 86% Decrease in code violations

Tool Sharing Trailer equipment helped assist Volunteers with the cleanup. A total of 120 free childrens books were given away by Community Advocating for Prosperity and Opportunity (CAPO). Environmental Services staff provided information and 30 stormwater kits.



60
Cleanup

Residential properties provided assistance

33

Tools Checked out from Tool Trailer

18,840

Total pounds of debris removed at cleanup event



"Absolutely stunned at the help Everyone has been so sweet and it has been a very positive experience."

- Margaret (Maggie) Kearly, 54-year resident and original homeowner in Homemaker Hills



"Let Wildlife Be Wild" education was provided by Crystal Steinborn, administrative coordinator/field services officer with Animal Services. Steinborn provided information and resources for residents and attendees at the block party.

Special appreciation to everyone that participated in this rewarding neighborhood experience!





Learn more about
Neighborhood Enhancement
Team initiatives here:
https://arlingtontx.gov/net

